Attention to passengers of Tashkent - Frankfurt -
Tashkent flight planned on February 1st, 2024!

2024 1 February

Due to trade union strikes in a number of German cities, which will be held on
February 1st, 2024 and limit the work of Frankfurt am Main International Airport,
Uzbekistan Airways is obliged to cancel flights HY231/232 TAS-FRA-TAS scheduled
for operation only on February 1st.

The passengers of the cancelled flight are suggested to rebook air tickets to the
other flight of the airline scheduled on February 5th, 2024 year.

For detailed information, you can contact Uzbekistan Airways at +998 78-140-02-00
or the airline’s representative office in Frankfurt am Main.



